
 

 

There are a number of ways to be connected at Mount of Olives. Please contact the office if you are 

interested in getting a mailbox in the fellowship hall or being added to our email/text messaging list. 

We send out mid-week reminders, meal trains, and important announcements; like cancellations due 

to weather; via these platforms.  Contact the church office at office@mountofolives.net. 

MOBC MONTHLY FINANCIAL UPDATE 

Offering Collected (6.28 - 7.26): $13,124.04 

Daycare Rent (from June): $5,104.16 

Bank Balance: $217,654.91 

CHURCH CLEANING: SEPTEMBER THROUGH NOVEMBER—Recently, Pastor 
Kale sent out an email containing a link to sign up for cleaning the church from 
September through November. This was done to give plenty of time for volunteers 
to sign up. We have been blessed by those who have cleaned so far. Please   
consider serving your church in this way. Please note: there are multiple sign-up 
slots for each week so that multiple individuals/groups can sign up to do cleaning 

together. This will hopefully make the work lighter. Thank you!  

 

NO PRAYER MEETINGS OR SUNDAY SCHOOL THE REST OF THE SUMMER—
Please note that there will not be regular prayer meetings on Wednesdays or  
Sunday school following worship throughout the rest of this summer. Prayer    
meetings will start again on September 11th and Sunday school on September 

15th. Please plan to attend these opportunities for prayer and learning.  

 

CHURCH POTLUCK—The next summer potluck will take place on Wednesday, 
August 14th beginning at 5:30pm. Please attend this great opportunity for fellow-
ship. The church will provide burgers, hotdogs, drinks, and any necessary utensils. 

We simply ask that you bring a dessert or side to share. See you there! 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED—Are you looking for a way to serve our church? We are 
one church body that is made up of many members who have various giftings. 
Please consider your gifting and how you can contribute to the building up of our 
church and obey Christ our Savior. We are requesting servants in the following 
areas: children’s ministry (Sunday school, children’s church, and the nursery), the 
sound booth, ushers, and cleaning of the church. If you would like to serve, please 

see one of our elders. Thank you! 

Church News, Upcoming Events & Opportunities to Serve 

 

 

 
 

 
THIS WEEK 

 
TUESDAY - July 30th 
6:30 am  Men’s Bible Study 
 
WEDNESDAY - July 31st 
1:00 pm  Youth Group Service Project 
 
THURSDAY - August 1st 
6:30pm   Young Adult Bible Study 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

8/14 Church Potluck 

8/31 Men’s Breakfast 

9/8 Covenant Sunday 

9/15 Annual Church Picnic 

9/28 Men’s Breakfast 

Age Breakdown for Nursery and Children’s Church 

*Please reference this age breakdown when deciding where your child should be: 

Church service nursery: children ages newborn-3 years old 

Children’s church: children ages 3-6 

 

Today’s Servants 

Nursery: Niki Gustavson  Imagery: Kale Fritz 

Children’s Church: Kim Preiner  Sound: Matt Zagrabelny 



 

 

    Office Hours: 

   Tuesday - Friday,  9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

   1500 Swan Lake Rd, Duluth, MN 55811 

   office@mountofolives.net 

   (218) 727-3749 

 

Thanks Be Unto Our God 

Psalm 118 

Sermon Notes 

 

1) Trust in the Lord’s Power 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Witness to the Lord’s Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3) Rejoice in the Lord’s Salvation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 L o r d ’s  Da y  Wo r s h i p  

J u l y  2 8 t h ,  2 0 2 4  

Prelude             

Welcome                                     

Call to Worship/Invocation—Psalm 111:1-4 

Leader: Praise the Lord! I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart, in 

the company of the upright, in the congregation. 

Congregation: Great are the works of the Lord, studied by all who delight 

in them. 

Leader: Full of splendor and majesty is his work, and his righteousness endures 

forever. 

Congregation: He has caused his wondrous works to be remembered; the 

Lord is gracious and merciful. 

 

Worship through Song 

Scripture Reading              Matthew 21:1-11 

Hymn                              #99 Forever  

 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sermon           Thanks Be Unto Our God - Psalm 118 

Hymn               The Lord is My Salvation 

Doxology and Benediction 

 

Financial giving can be done three ways: on our website, in the mail, or placed in the    
wooden boxes labeled ‘Offering’ in the back of the sanctuary or overflow room. Thank 

you for your generosity. 

Worship Leader: Pastor Paul Gard         Preacher: Pastor Paul Gard 


